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JASON MILLER

MATERIAL OPTIONS 060 ELLIOT DESK/DRESSING TABLE

Inspired by the juxtaposition of old and new 
design seen in converted Brooklyn brownstones, 
Elliot is modern with historical references. 
Elliot Desk/Dressing Table shares its elegant 
leg design with Elliot Table and Chair. A 
timber frame wraps around two painted hdf 
drawers which feature bronze pulls, dovetail 
joinery and a soft-close mechanism. Available 
in two heights for various uses.

SIZE

060 ELLIOT DESK

W140 × D80 × H74 cm
W55 1/8 × D31 1/2 × H29 1/3”

060J ELLIOT DRESSING TABLE

W140 × D80 × H78.5 cm
W55 1/8 × D31 1/2 × H31"

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes; with painted HDF in a choice of our 
full range of colours with a satin matte or 
gloss finish. Bronze drawer pulls. Click on 
'Materials' in the left hand menu for further 
information. NOTE: The Elliot Dressing Table is 
taller to allow the Elliot Chair to tuck 
underneath. The Elliot Desk is standard desk 
height and is not tall enough for the Elliot 
Chair to tuck under. Assembly: Elliot 
Desk/Dressing Table
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